
September 18, 2020 

Nippon Steel Rolls Corporation 

 

Notice 

This is to announce that at the 180th meeting of the Board of Directors held today, the 

following change to the Directors was approved. 

 

1. Resignation of a Director 

Director and Senior Corporate Advisor Satoshi Nishimura resigns on September 30, 
2020. 
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